
Community Education Report Aug 21, 2024

Updates & Events:
● We wrapped up our weekly summer picnics on Wednesday, August 21st.

○ We held 10 picnics this summer between June 5th - August 21st.
○ We served a total of 860 lunches for an average of 86 kids per week.
○ Thank you to our sponsors:

■ Crosby Subway
■ Baxter Pizza Hut
■ Mid MN Federal Credit Union
■ Graphic Packaging
■ American Family Insurance - Dru Curley Agency
■ Edward Jones - Seth Jackson
■ Crosby Fire Department
■ Ironton American Legion Post 443

● August kicked off our new Family Movie Night offering and we had 30 people in attendance! We will be
showing family friendly movies on the 2nd Monday of each month and are looking at expanding to other
offerings that cater to a wider audience (offered on a different night). Our next family movie night is
scheduled for Monday, September 9th and we will be showing: “Despicable Me 4”. A public
performance site license was purchased through Swank Motion Pictures to allow for this programming
opportunity.

Early Childhood
● Early Childhood classes begin Monday, September 9th. We will be running 3 sections of Little Rangers

(4 yr-olds), 2 sections of Little Miners (3 yr-olds), and weekly Early Childhood Family Education (ECFE)
classes Monday evenings starting September 23rd. We continue to receive registrations daily for all
three classes.
Current Registration Numbers

● Little Rangers: 39
● Little Miners: 12
● ECFE: 5
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